
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/25/2024 12:04:42 AM

First name: Michael

Last name: Senibaldi

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: It's very upsetting to see this new proposal to put a paid route up an already established area. I am

very opposed to putting a via Ferrata up Corbetts the danger of having X amount of uneducated people throwing

rocks over the edge of cliffs or kicking loose debris onto climbers who are on separate routes is too high. Even

1% chance of something happening is too much. Imagine losing a life just one life to a small rock from people

taking pictures over the top of a route because they just climbed it, you can have signs to keep people from doing

things but there's always a few who cannot listen or read. JHMR does not need to expand their access to

climbing in this way. As an employee of JHMR I know they profit enough every year this area can stay beautiful

and not benefit them financially. If you want to make more expand the bike park. 


